MEMORARDUM July 1, 1975

To: Mr. Frederick W. Obear
Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost

Froms John Barnard, Chairman
Campus Development &nd Environment Committee

Subject: Annual Report, 1974-75

The committee met regularly throughout the year. The primary
concern vas establishing the best location for new parking
lots totaling approximately 300 spaces. The committee was
also interested in and discussed matters relating to the con-
struction and location of COB I1, the long~range parking needs
in connection with COB II, and other current activities of the
Campus Development office.

I would like to eipreu my appreciation to the members of the

coomittee for their interest and coungel, and I wish the
comnittee's new chairman, Jerry Freeman, every success.

JB:re

cc: Glen Brown
Members of the Campus Development and Environment Committee



